

WEC Open Community Consultation 2018

The Woodfarm Education Centre (WEC) is inviting proposals from the local Muslim and wider community on how the facility could be further utilized for serving their diverse needs.

We are looking for ideas & proposals are aimed at advancing the Trust's aims and objectives, in particular proposals aimed at promoting religious & racial harmony. Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions.

1)	What do you use WEC for already?	
2)	How often do you come to WEC?	
3)	What would you like to see being held or provided by WEC in the future? If possible, please indicate how our proposal could be resourced & also if you would like to help volunteer for WEC	
4)	In the light of the recent "New Muslim Cemetery" development in East Renfrewshire (ER) (see WEC websit or http://www.glasgowsouthandeastwoodextra.co.uk/news/local-headlines/helping-the-community-1-2913019 for details), we particularly welcome your views on how WEC should continue to play its role to serve the local community's growing religious & spiritual needs – for example, would you like WEC to consider (as part of current premises extension plans) provision of Islamic funeral services for its users and ER residents? (pleasuse the other side of the page or a separate sheet if required)	l its
5)	Which organisation(s) would you like WEC working with or along side?	

Please return your completed form to any of the volunteering WEC Staff members, or drop it in the Suggestions Box at WEC Reception, or return by email to: admin@woodfarmeducationcentre.org.uk You are also welcome to meet the WEC Board members/representatives at any of the daily Evening Salats (Maghrib or Ishaa – see website for current times), or arrange a meeting (through the above email) to present/discuss your proposals in person.

All submissions will be evaluated by the WEC Board of Management Trustees in terms of their alignment with the WEC aims, objectives and strategic priorities. The consultation exercise will continue throughout 2016, with results of the exercise expected to be publicized during Ramadhan 2017, when the community will be given a further opportunity to comment on the short-listed proposals (before the final list is published later this year InShaAllah).

If you would like to receive future updates on WEC activities/events, please enter your name and contact details below (and you will be added to the WEC mailing list). Thank you.